IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR ACCOUNT.  PLEASE READ.





Customer Notification 


of Alternate Energy Supplier


Date: [mmddyy]


�EMBED MS_ClipArt_Gallery.2���	PG&E Account Number


Customer Name							[PG&E Account #]


Customer Billing Street Address


Customer Billing City, State  ZIP





Dear Customer:





This letter is to confirm your request to change electric suppliers.  PG&E will still be responsible for delivering electricity to your home or business.  Your new energy supplier will be the following:  





Your new electric supplier:	[“New ESP Long Name”]


					[“New ESP Long Name overflow”]





Effective Date: [___/____/____ ]





If this information is correct, no action is required.  The energy supplier listed above is scheduled to begin providing your energy, at the earliest, on the effective date shown.  If no effective date is specified above, PG&E is determining whether you need a special interval meter to receive service from your new provider.  Please contact your new provider for information regarding your meter status.  You will receive a follow up notification from PG&E specifying your effective switch date.





If this information is incorrect, your action is required.  Please call your new energy supplier to request a correction or cancellation.





If you have any additional questions regarding this notice, please call our toll-free Customer Choice line at 1-800-743-0040 (Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.).





Sincerely,











PG&E Customer Service


